
Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

FW: Coyote Basin Notice Acknowledgment
Nancy Normore <nnormore@homeland-uranium.com> Thu, Aug 21, 2025 at 4:42 PM
To: "Ridley - DNR, Hunter" <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Hunter,

 

I am in agreement with the amount determined for the financial warranty by the DRMS (USD $36,641.00).  The financial guarantee
accepted by BLM equates to USD $61,658.00 (Right of entry doc:  2025-08-20_BLM_Coyote Basin Project NOI_352200419_Approval),
which is the amount required for payment.  I will contact Sara Stevenson-Benn to complete the forms and set up payment with our
accounting. 

 

Recent changes were made to the program to satisfy BLM’s concerns for areas with planned drill activity that have been recently deemed
culturally sensitive.  One trench has been removed from the program, and one drillhole has been removed.  See Figures in the file
attached 2025-08-18_HLU_Coyote Basin Project NOI_352200419-V1C04: Figures 2, 3, 4, 7, 11, and 12.  Also, one drillhole was moved
approximately 30 m (100 ft) in a northerly direction to be located outside the culturally sensitive areas (Figures 7 and 12).  All relevant files
have been updated in the dropbox assigned to CODRMS (included below).  Approval was received from BLM after these amendments
were made to the NOI.

 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/lsvegdndn6fw6sgl7gio1/AATAbuM0vQGiQNN04x3Nj3M?rlkey=mc2oyypkefpgcbav9x9spnukj&dl=0

 

Due to submitted changes, I would like to request an extension of the NOI decision due date for the Coyote Basin Project deadline by 30
days from today.

 

Thank you for the direction you have provided.  I appreciate your guidance through this process.  Please let me know if there is anything
else you require which I may have missed.

[Quoted text hidden]

3 attachments

2025-08-20_BLM_Coyote Basin Project NOI_352200419_Approval.pdf
292K

Adequacy Review #3_P2025011.pdf
1497K

2025-08-18_HLU_Coyote Basin Project NOI_352200419-V1C04.pdf
19943K
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